
This week in Caterpillars Class 

This week we have celebrated ‘Penguin Awareness day’ and ‘Winnie the Pooh day’. 

For Penguin Awareness Day, we made penguin shaped biscuits and decorated them.                                       
We learnt about how penguins live and what they eat.                                                                         

We made wintery scenes using pretend snow, blue and white paint and we cut out different animals 
that live in the polar regions.                                                                                              

We played with penguins in ice and we watched a short documentary about how penguins stay warm 
by huddling.                                                                                                                 

We read the ’Emperors Egg’ and learnt about how penguin fathers look after the egg and chicks once 
they’re hatched.  

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

We will be making bird feeders to take home and talk about what birds eat. We will look robins and 
learn the different parts. We will talk about opposites. We will also be looking at recipes and talking 

about what our favourite foods are. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

For Penguin Awareness Day, we made penguin shaped biscuits and decorated them.  

We made penguin pictures using different shapes and decorated rainbow fish pictures. 

We made masks for Winnie the Pooh day 

We practised our motor skills fishing using fishing rods. 

We used Duplo to build princess castles and played with the car garage and cars.                                      

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

We will make bird feeders to take home, we will be mixing colours to see what new colours we 
can make. We will have ‘Ladybirds Hairdressers’ in our role play area. We will be working on 

Winnie the Pooh masks 
Penguins in ice Making penguin biscuits 

Making cups of tea 

Wintery penguin pictures 



Important Reminders 
Thank you for dressing up in black and white for penguin day the children all looked 

fantastic and really enjoyed our penguin themed activities. 

Urgent Reminder!   

Caterpillars Nursery has a strict NO NUT policy, we have children at the setting who have severe allergies. Please 
refrain from giving your children nut products with their lunch or snack.                                                                      

This includes chocolate spread on their sandwiches. 

 

Please make sure we are aware of any allergies that your child may have. 
 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Contact details 

Becky enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk                                                                                  

Karen (Admin) admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk                                                                              

Nursery Phone : 01737 813 032            Admin Phone:   07859 911 712 

www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Monday January 31st - Friday February 4th 2022   

National Story Telling Week 

Monday 28th March 2022                                      

28th Mothers Day Tea - TBC 

Thursday 10th February 2022                        

Crackerjacks Dress up Day 

Thursday 31st March 2022                                       

Nursery closes at 12.30pm for Easter Break 

Monday 14th February -  Friday 18th February 2022  

HALF TERM 

Friday 1st April 2022  -  Monday 18th April 2022      

Easter Break 

Monday 21st February 2022                          

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 19th April 2022                              

Back to Nursery 

Thursday 3rd March 2022                                        

World Book day 

 


